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To Anne-Marie Trevalyan

I am disheartened to read the plan to destroy the world heritage site has come back to the table despite being
rejected by Unesco, 5 planning Inspectors and the High Court.
The adverse impacts far outweigh the benefits. Stonehenge is a national treasure and is second to London for
tourists.
I do hope you reject the proposals.
Kind Regards

Vivienne Arkell




